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PRESIDENT'S REPORT. MARCH CLUB ROUND
 

How lucky have we been this year. Blessed with waves, sun, fun, insane surfing, the club keeps growing & growing & why wouldn't it.
Again a huge welcome to our new members we hope you enjoy the club & all it has to offer.
 

The March club round saw the surf a nice 3 foot, pretty much right handers with a few sneaky lefts on offer. The surfing standard remained high and the internal competition for places remains fierce. A huge thanks to Brett Quealey ( 2012 Contest Director & all round good bloke) for having the patience in what is a very busy role. We all appreciate the effort mate you put in.
On the same note Ben McGrath, ,Andy Taylor, Craig Tracey, Rod Harty and Paul Detmold deserve a BIG Thanks for the huge contribution in making the day a success. Your support and assistance is unreal. Members should be aware other people put a lot of work into each club round to make it a success. 
Sorry, I forgot to thank our star Pete Phillips for chopping up the fruit.along with our stalwart Jim Sourry selling raffle tickets...what a team.
Our own Ian Morton (photographer extraordinaire) captured some great moments, my wave of the round, Grant Audsley’s nice nose riding whilst free surfing & Sean Browns cutbacks are pretty sweet.
The March raffle was a huge hit paying for our new tent covering up the judges & keeping the sun care clinics out of a job.

Housekeeping
Thanks to all new & old members who have paid their fees already, your promptness is much appreciated and keeps the wheels of the club rotating. Your fees pay for the bbq, equipment and re-float the club t shirt and cap outlays.  
 
The next club round is the cut off for those non-paying members. Prior to the first round you will be required to pay (see Rod Harty for a receipt). 
I would also like to thank again Wayne Egan for his amazing support organizing more ponchos so next club see me & you are welcome to purchase one.
 

The Spring Classic is not too far away so any volunteers please see us the committee your help will be much appreciated. Also a reminder it is club tradition that in your first year you are encouraged to become a Spring Classic roadie. You will be asked to lend a hand, it can be great fun and will get you involved on a social level with your fellow club members.
 

See u in the green room.
Smitty the Pres'
